
 
HEAVY VEHICLE OPERATIONS 
 

UPDATE
Our reference:  D12#356444 HVO 87-2012 
 

Pilbara Region 
Road works on Great Northern Highway,  

30 km North West of Newman,  
Shire of East Pilbara   

 
 
Main Roads Western Australia advises the transport industry that works are being performed on 
Great Northern Highway, 30km  North West of Newman, in the Shire of East Pilbara. 
 
 
Period 
 
The works are currently in place and will continue until 6 December 2012. 
 
 
Conditions 
 
Traffic management is in place. 
 
Operators transporting loads wider than 7.0 metres must have a minimum ground clearance of 
1.2 metres and contact the site supervisor 48 hours prior to departure to ensure the load can be 
accommodated.  
 
 
Contact 
 
Site Supervisor:     Travis Hincks: (08) 9324 6293 or 0433 693 907. 
Project Engineer:   Nigel Scott: (08) 9205 0446.  
 
 
Cancellation 
 
This HVO Update will self-cancel when the works are complete. 
 
 
 
 
 
Pascal Felix 
Director Heavy Vehicle Operations  
30 October 2012 
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